
Crane, Nancy T ' J  ' ' 

From: CODAMICHI4@aol.com 

Sent: Wednesday, August 21,2002 10:14 AM 02-022N 

To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N-394 

Subject: vitamin labels Mitra Behroozi 


I disagree with the plan to require warning labels on vitamins advising 

consumers to seek medical advice before taking the products. This may have 

the effect of deterring people from obtaining the many benefits of vitamins. 

It is a needless and wasteful policy, with potentially harmful effects. 

There are many food components and additives which are known to be harmful to 

people (e.g.raise the risks of heart disease, diabetes, cancer) which are 

subject to no warnings. Please do not move forwrd to implement this policy, 


-	 Mitra Behroozi 
Brooklyn, NY 
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